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by Laoogle

Re: NCA

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Sat, Feb 9, 2019 at 1:44 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,
Please use this language as | forgot to add something:
Donna,
As was the case last year we would recommend approval of this one day beer and wine license and would request one
police detail be required during hours of alcohol service. Additionally, if the vendor could be provided a copy of the
Town's policy on alcohol beverage service in advance and submit to me the servers training certificates prior to the event
it would be appreciated. Lastly, | would recommend that food be required to be offered, in addition to the alcoholic
beverages, particularly due to the length of service hours requested.
Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
On Thu, Feb 7, 2019 at 10:58 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

Hi Brian,

Please see the attached from NCA.

Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410



